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ROBINWOOD RESIDENTIAL 
6TH TO 8TH DECEMBER 2017 

 

We have sent a letter out today to  offer Year 5 places on the 
residential visit to Robinwood Activity Centre in Cumbria.  This is an 
amazing opportunity for your child to learn new skills and gain  
self-confidence, independence and an appreciation of the 
countryside.  If you would like your child to 
take part in the visit please return the 
permission slip with £10 deposit to your 
Class teacher as soon as possible. 

PARENTS EVENING 
Thursday 12th October 

 

To book a slot to discuss 
your child’s progress at 
Parents Evening please 
return the slip to your 

child’s Class Teacher by 

Friday 6th October. 

Class Assembly 9.15-9.35 am 

Thursday 5 Oct Miss Alderson 1B 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 

Our Harvest Festival will take place on Thursday 19th October.   
 

KS1 and Upper Foundation - 2.00 pm 
KS2 - 2.45 pm. 
 

We are now accepting all donations of tins/packets of food for our 
Harvest Table? (Please donate fresh produce 
nearer the time). 
 

Fresh produce will be raffled in school at no 
cost and non-perishable donations will be 
collected by CAP (Community Awareness 
Project), a local charity for the homeless and 
needy. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

ASSESSMENT WEEK 
9TH-13TH OCTOBER 

Next week is Assessment 
week.  Your child will be 

taking part in tasks, activities 
and tests so that we can 

monitor their progress.  You 
will be able to discuss this at 

Parents Evening. 

Class              Star of the Week 

Panthers Bart Gladun 

Penguins Revan Ali 

Dolphins Morgan Boffin 

Koalas Frazier O’Neil-Griffith 

Zebras Liam Coxall 

Elephants Daniel Smith 

Giraffes Oliver Salter 

Toucans Lean Whiteley 

Puffins Harriet Whittingham 

Tigers Harrison Dews 

Pandas Mia-Lily Scott 

Class             Class Attendance 

Panthers 93.6% 

Penguins 92.4% 

Dolphins 86.3% 

Koalas 85.6% 

Zebras 96.3% 

Elephants 94.3% 

Giraffes 96.9% 

Toucans 98.6% 

Puffins 91.5% 

Tigers 93.9% 

Pandas 94.4% 

Whole School Attendance  (w/e 29/9/17) 93.0% 
Target = 96% or above 

Mentions Assembly 2.55 pm 

Friday 6th Oct Class 4 

Friday 13th Oct Class 4/5 

Friday 17th Nov Class 5 

Friday 24th Nov Classes 6A and 6B 

UPPER FOUNDATION  ASSEMBLY 

Upper Foundation are holding  
their assembly on Thursday  

12th October at 9.15 am. 

YEAR 6 SATS MEETING TONIGHT 
Year 6 Parents/Carers - It would be great if you could join us at the meeting 
tonight, where we can share ideas, resources  and tips for how you can help your 
child at home and it will be an opportunity for you to ask questions and become 
better informed to support your child during this year. 


